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Our mission at Margate 
Elementary School is to create a 
nurturing environment so that 

our students will become 
independent, successful, life-long 

learners by providing a high 
quality, differentiated, and 

innovative curriculum based on 
the BEST Standards.


 6300 NW 18th Street

Margate, Florida 33063


Phone Number: 
754-322-6900


PROUD TO BE A TITLE 
ONE SCHOOL


The School Board of  Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedure which results in discrimination on the basis of  age, color, 
disability, gender identity, gender expression, genetic information, marital status, national origin, race, religion, sex or sexual orientation

Dear Margate Families,

Thank you to everyone for making our Fall 
months such a success at Margate. Our Fall 
Festival and Storybook Parade were huge 
successes. Our PTA, parent volunteers and staff 
did an amazing job hosting such fantastic events.  
Additionally, thank you for helping us make the 
holidays brighter for families with your 
contributions of the harvest drive.

Our students will be taking their next round of FAST Assessments. The FAST 
Assessments will begin on Monday, December 5th. All of our assessments are on 
the computer and results will be shared with parents in the upcoming weeks. We 
will be utilizing these results to continue to help and support our panthers in their 
academic plans. 

During this month of December, we invite you to our Holiday Extravaganza on 
Friday, December 9th. Our PTA will be hosting their annual holiday gift shop 
beginning the week of December 12th. Students will shop during their math/science 
special. We have had some safety concerns with our car loop in the morning 
(parents are skipping through the car line and students are exiting their car from the 
left side).  Please make sure to help us by following the car rider line procedures.   
Once you enter the car line, you will have to pull all the way up.  Once your car 
stops, please have your child immediately exit the car.  Once all the students have 
exited, then the cars will leave the car lane.  No children are to exit the cars from the 
left and can only exit from the right onto the sidewalk. It is the responsibility of all 
of us to ensure that our arrival and dismissal are safe for our loved ones. 

Finally, our entire Margate family wishes each of your families a blessed and joyous 
holiday season. May your holidays be bright! Here’s to a great month Margate!

With Love and Gratitude,

Thomas Schroeder and Vicki Flournoy
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Panther Pawprints

Excellence Through Caring



Safety and security are our top priorities. Please make sure to 
remember the following safety procedures:


• All visitors must report to the 
front office.


• All visitors must go through our 
Raptor Visitor System.


• All visitors must have an I.D. in 
order to gain access to the 
school.


• All parents must have a 
Dismissal Sign to pick-up their 
child in either by foot. A picture 
of  the sign on your mobile 
device is acceptable as well. 


• All parents must have a Dismissal Sign to pickup their child by car. 

• Students will wear their I.D.s while on campus

• Parents must update their contact information with the front office. 

• All students should be in uniforms. Our uniform policy is listed in 

this newsletter and our website. 

• Consistency with dismissal is critical.  Please alert the teacher and 

office ASAP of  any changes. 

• Early student sign-outs will cease at 1:30 p.m. 

Margate Elementary School 
is a Unified Dress School. 
All students are expected to 
adhere to the unified dress 
po l i cy. Sh i r t s may be 
burgundy, hunter green, 

navy blue, light blue, pink, or 
white and must have a collar. Shorts, slacks, or skirts 
may be navy, black, or khaki. 

All Parents must have Dismissal  
Sign to Pick Up their child at 
dismissal.  

Join Our PTA for $6. We are striving for 100% 
S c h o o l - W i d e 
Participation. You can fill 
out your membership on 
our website, on the link 
PTA Membership! 

https://margateelm.memberhub.com/
store 

https://margateelm.memberhub.com/store
https://margateelm.memberhub.com/store


 

 
Thank you for taking your time to complete the  

Title 1 Survey. 
 

 
Click below to get the link 

Link to Title 1 Survey 

Or you can text using your phone 

Text the word "survey 1161" to (954) 388-8846 

 

 


